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r)e'llr Sir:

El Paso, Texas
December 24,1949

Thank you very much for your nice letter and
most complete report of reception of this station.
Your information of course agrees with our log.

At the present time we are having printed a new
verification card form which should be available
shortly after the first of the year. When the
cards are available, we shall send you one and
will keep 7our letter on file until such time.
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